Park Vandalism Found 4-15-12

More graffiti has appeared on the park benches under the gazebo. This graffiti is so sexually explicit they appear on the
next page so if you are offended or have children around, please do not go to the next page. It’s really bad and although
it was removed as quickly as possible, I’'m sure some kids were exposed to it. All the graffiti pictures below have been
forwarded to our Neighborhood Watch Police Team for further investigation. If you see anyone littering, drawing, or in
the park after dark PLEASE call the Police non-emergency number 951-776-1099 and report it immediately. Your
neighbors thank you!






